October 5, 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

| am honored to write this letter for recommending Ms.Kailyn Angella in her potential new role
in your organization.

My daughter, Julie, was with Ms.Angella for her Junior Kindergarten year (2017-18) at Seoul
Campus of Korea International School.

Julie’s JK year with Ms.Angella was wonderful. Ms.Angella was a very friendly and truly kind
teacher to her students and Julie always felt comfortable, and enjoyed her school life very
much in her class. Julie has not only improved academically, but also learned how challenging
new things are exciting for her. | personally loved Ms.Angella’s class where students were
asked to make presentation about what they like. Making presentation is usually hard for most
of JK children, but Ms.Angella made it fun for everyone, and let children to realize that it is
exciting to share new things to their friends. Also, it was wonderful that children learned it is ok
to make mistakes — teachers and friends love their presentation even with little mistakes, and
this helped children to have more confidence.

I, as a parent, appreciated very much that Ms.Angella was always willing to support us. She was
always available for discussion, and was very responsive to our needs. When we needed to ask
for her special care for child’s condition, she was very professional and kind, which helped us a
lot to go through the situation we had.

Again, we recommend Ms.Angella to your organization and strongly believe that she will be an
excellent addiction to your team.

Please feel free to contact me for further information atj i aRER® O by email at

Sincerely,

Ayaka Aoi



